
   
 

 

A Message from the Lieutenant Governor 
 

 

As Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia, it is my great 

pleasure to share congratulations to the recipients of the 2018 

awards on behalf of the Chartered Professionals in Human 

Resources of British Columbia and Yukon.  

 

I am very happy to recognize the recipients of the Fellow Chartered 

Professional in Human Resources, the Award of Excellence-HR 

Professional of the Year and the Rising Star Award. Human 

resources is an essential part of business and HR professionals 

embody a commitment to strategic, people-centric practices which 

contribute to excellent organizations that operate with respect and 

reliability. 

 

This year’s recipients represent the best of human resources over a 

wide array of capacities: Michelle Sing, recipient of the Award of 

Excellence-HR Professional of the Year, has proven to be a dedicated leader within her field; 

Tierra Madani, the recipient of the Rising Star Award, has demonstrated the potential to go far 

and spark inspiration along the way; and the individuals recognized as Fellow Chartered 

Professional in Human Resources— Mike Cass, Barry Cook, Hugh Finlayson, Denise Lloyd, 

Shannon Railton, Susan Ryan and Terrence J. Schmaltz— have all shown the integrity and drive 

required to be awarded this prestigious title.  

 

On behalf of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, thank you to all of the recipients for your 

dedication and hard work in providing the best of service in your field.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

The Honourable Janet Austin, OBC 

Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia 

 

 


